
 
August 28, 2013 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Rainbow District School Board has a NEW childcare provider for Ernie Checkeris Public School –  
Centre pivot du Triangle magique (CPTM). 
 
Children currently receiving childcare services at Ernie Checkeris Public School will be able to access the 
same care.  
 
A SPOT HAS ALREADY BEEN RESERVED FOR YOUR CHILD. 
 
Please confirm your intent to continue in the program AS SOON AS POSSIBLE by registering your 
child with Centre pivot du Triangle magique by contacting: 

 
Chantal Venne, Program Supervisor    Lynn Moncion, Office Manager 
Centre pivot du Triangle magique   Centre pivot du Triangle magique 
Office:  705-969-8685 ext. 233 or 705-507-3487  Office:  705-969-8685 ext. 235 or 705-207-5510   
 Email: cvenne@ccrconnect.ca    Email: lmoncion@ccrconnect.ca 
 
Registration forms are available in the office at Ernie Checkeris Public School and the school 
website. 
 
Centre pivot du Triangle magique will begin operating the childcare service at the Ernie Checkeris Public 
School site as of Monday, September 9, 2013.  
 
In order to ensure continuity of care, Centre pivot du Triangle magique will offer childcare services for 
your child at one of their existing sites in Sudbury from Tuesday, September 3, 2013 to Friday, 
September 6, 2013. Please contact Centre pivot du Triangle magique for more information. 
 
Ernie Checkeris Public School has toddler and preschool services as well as before and after school 
care. The program is in French Immersion. Childcare services are provided from 6 am to 6 pm. 
 
New families are invited to register children at www.childcareregistry.greatersudbury.ca or call the City of 
Greater Sudbury at 311. 

 
Centre pivot du Triangle magique looks forward to providing childcare services for the families of Ernie 
Checkeris Public School. 
 
We thank you for your patience and understanding during this time of transition.  
Please be assured that you will have continuity of care for your child when the school year begins. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Sharon Speir 
Superintendent of Schools 


